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Thanks to Buz, the MPNA Lighting Committee is putting together a proposal to get a great
deal on new globes. The current globes are old, discolored and many are cracked or
broken.  We hope to make progress on updating and repairing all of our Lights throughout
the new year.

We also want to take a moment to share that  we have received many emails from
neighbors sharing lighting issues as well as offering funds for LED updates and new
globes. THANK YOU! Please continue to email Jackie at lighting@mestapark.org.
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MESTA PARK LIGHT UPDATES
GET INVOLVED!

by Jackie Arnold 



Beginning in 2021, the Mesta Park Neighborhood Association membership system is changing to align with the calendar year (January -
December). This will simplify managing membership and make it easier to remember to re-subscribe each January. Current members
who have joined or renewed since July 2020 will automatically remain current through 2021.

Beneficiaries of your membership contribution include Perle Mesta Park, which is maintained and improved largely through MPNA funds,
Wilson Elementary, Uptown 23, and many other important local organizations.

Joining or renewing as a member is simple and can be done online at https://www.mestapark.org/membership or via mail using the form
on page 6 of this newsletter. You can select a one-time membership or elect a recurring annual renewal payment.

Join many of your neighbors this January in supporting the Mesta Park Neighborhood Association!

FAQs:
 

 

SANTA VISITS HERITAGE HILLS AND MESTA PARK
Squeals of delight echoed throughout the neighborhood on Saturday Dec 12 as a bright red “sleigh” with Santa riding in back toured our
area. Santa was handing out candy and waving to every child that came out to the sounds of Christmas drifting down the street.

The visit was a joint project for the children of the neighborhood sponsored by MPNA and HHNA. Since our annual home tour had to be
cancelled this year the Boards decided to have Santa visit as a way to include everyone in the area in the spirit of the Holiday.

The sleigh was generously provided by the Hatfield family and driven around by Santa’s Helper (Meredith Ferris). It was decorated by
Amy Dalebroux, Katie Huskerson and Lynette Mathis with several kids helping out as well. They strung beautiful green garlands along
the bed rails, hung wreaths on both side mirrors, and put a garland mustache on the grille and tail gate.

Unbeknownst to all of us there was a hitchhiker that jumped on at the last minute. Yes, the Grinch was there as well! He grabbed onto the
radio antenna and hung on. Look closely in the pictures to see him!

The holidays were off to a good start courtesy of our neighborhood associations to the benefit and enjoyment of the children in the
neighborhood. Thanks to every child who believes in their heart that this is a magical season and thanks to all the neighbors who pay
their dues and volunteer to make these events happen.

Merry Christmas and Happy Chanukah was the sound of the day and to all a good night.
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Where do my dues go?
* Contribute to the preservation and enhancement of our
neighborhood and local organizations. For example, dues
funded volleyball court improvements and sprinkler system
installations in 2020.
* Enable us to continue with our signature community events
like Mesta Festa and the Mesta Park Home Tour.
* Provide each member household with one vote at our annual
meeting to elect our Board of Directors.

How much does membership cost?
$60 annually

Who is eligible to be a member?
All residents of Mesta Park

Where do I join or renew?
All payments can be made online via credit/debit cards
at https://www.mestapark.org/membership

by Steve Mathis 
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Advertise in the 
Mesta Park Newsletter!

Email
newsletter@mestapark.org

You could be, too!

Items to Remember
 Renew your MPNA Membership using page 6 of this newsletter or by visiting

www.MestaPark.org/Membership.

Visit the news => newsletter tab at MestaPark.org to provide your email
address so you can continue to receive the newsletter!

Advertise in the 
Mesta Park Newsletter!

Email
newsletter@mestapark.org
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Your neighborhood needs you!
Join the Mesta Park Neighborhood Association today.

MPNA MEMBERSHIP FORM
January 2021 - December 2021

NAME_____________________________________________________

ADDRESS/ZIP________________________________________________

HOME PHONE________________    WORK/CELL PHONE________________

E-MAIL____________________________________________________

Yes, I want to become a member of MPNA!  Annual dues of $60 are enclosed.
Mail to: MPNA,  P.O. Box 61095,  OKC, OK  73146

Or join online at www.mestapark.org/membership!

Bimonthly Neighborhood Newsletter


